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CITRUS GOLF CROQUET SERIES, PART 2  

Palm Beach Polo Croquet Club  

10/12/2018 - 10/14/2018 

 

 

Championship Flight 

1. Vernon Pierce  

2. John Warlick 

3. Victoria Albrecht  

4. Denise Delrusso  

5. Robert Reyers  

 

First Flight 

1. Clint Fowlkes 
2. Caryl Firth 

3. Cooky Donaldson  

4. Arlene Stevens  

5. Tina Hinckley  

6. Diane Wendin  

7. Marie Rittman  

8. Lee Spano 

 

Thirteen players from the West Palm Beach area competed in the second leg of the Citrus Golf 

Croquet Classic 2018. Again, the weather was very warm which made for an exhausting 

weekend. In the Championship Flight everyone played four 19 point games, which means first to  
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10 points. The top two players played a 19 point game for first and second place and third and 

fourth played a 19 point game for third and fourth. The final for first and second place was 

witnessed by the gallery as nothing short of dazzling. In the nearly two hour match and 9 count 

them 9 jump shots were played between these two players. At 9-9 Warlick shot first with blue 

but came up well short. However ,the hoop was still well fought between the two players after 

about 20 minutes Pierce scored the winning hoop with a six footer. A fist pump and a hand shake 

as he walked off the court with a sigh of relief. Pierce was moved up to Championship Flight 

after winning the first Flight in the first leg of the series. Third place was won by Victoria 

Albrecht over Denise Delrusso. In the First Flight as a late entrant in the call to duty, Clint 

Fowlkes won the First Flight with a record 6-1 only losing one match. He earned himself 40 

points going into the final leg of the Citrus Classic. Second place was again won by Caryl Firth 

as was third place was won by Cooky Donaldson. This time lunch was served in the dining room 

at the main club house which made for great comfort in the air condition which was much 

appreciated by the players. Thanks again to the Palm Beach Polo staff for making this a 

spectacular event. Special thanks to Paul Hope for taking pictures, supplying everyone with their 

own coffee mug with citrus logo as well as the finals awards which he makes himself. Thanks 

again for all the players and spectators who turned out to watch the matches. We will see 

everyone at the final leg at the end of November of this new and innovative championship series. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rick Landry TD 


